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This has been an interesting term.  We had a redesign of the functionality of the website, and 
some changes in information and graphics.  We had a few people who sent in photos of their 
chapter activities, for which I thank you.  Is nice for members to be able to see what others are 
doing. 
 
All of the convention information has been posted as it was provided to us.  By now all the 
registration deadlines are over, so if you want to register for the convention itself you will need to 
register on-site when you arrive.  
 
This committee maintains the information and functionality of the VVA national website to our best 
ability to know.  If you ever find something that you feel does not work properly, or if there is a link 
to nowhere, please email the webmaster with specific information.  We will get it resolved. 
 
I  have not been given information about things like what the convention bags look like, or the 
luncheon speaker, etc.  Perhaps we will have more before you travel. 
 
It has been a pleasure to serve the membership of AVVA for these last several years.  I want to 
thank everyone who has shared chapter and state events and info, you have made it more 
interesting to the members.  Have a great 2025 Convention! 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Joanna Henshaw 
AVVA National Website Committee Chair 
 


